British Summer Time Is Here!

This is new member Tony Hill receiving his A
certificate from Club Examiner Stuart Whitehouse.
Tony had bought an electric Wot 4 to learn to fly with
and practised in readiness for his A test.
Unfortunately the elevator servo failed in his Wot 4
and the plane piled in, the same day as he was due
to take his test. Luckily the Club trainer was dusted
off and after a quick flight to get used to it, Tony
successfully passed his A test. It was a bit windy on
the day but that didn’t affect Tony at all. Well done!

Another new model is Charlie Orrells’ Hanger 9
ARTF, a Sbach 342 powered by a Saito 115 four
stroke. This ARTF needed some glue but is the best
example of an ARTF seen to date. The ailerons
came glued in with the servo horns already screwed
on. The wheels were mounted on the undercarriage
and even the stickers were pre applied. The plane
can be seen above without its cowl, a wise
precaution for a combination of new plane and new
engine.




If the BMFA ever run a ‘Best Garden’ competition, we're
now in the running! Thanks to Roger Darvell, we've got a
much better path to the Club House and a small garden to

boot.

Web Cam Going Live Soon
Thanks to some generous help from Club
members Ahmed Rashid, John Root and
Richard Dalby-Smith, WLMAC will soon be
sporting a web cam on the Club web site. This
will be postioned so that it takes a picture of the
pits and the leaning rails. A new photo will be
posted every 10 minutes or so. We’'ll build a
cheap and cheerful windsock so that you can
judge the wind speed yourself, if you can’t see
the windsock, its foggy. You'll be able to see
what the weather is like and who is at the field
and decide if you do or don’t want to go!




Above is my much flown Seagull Models
Super Tucano after a dead stick on take off.
The plane must have struck a rock after going
into what | thought was ‘safe’ rough. The
engine took the brunt and suffered a snapped
off carb and the head being damaged. Its was
a Thunder Tiger 130 but the repair costs are
close to that for a new one so sadly it will be
scrapped. The rest of the airframe took the
traditional route for a old, irrepairable model.




Indoor Flying Club Night Success.

The Indoor Flying pylon event was well supported, there
were 16 entrants. It ran with four knockout heats
involving 30 individual flights over the evening.

Some mid event controversy arose in the third heat
when Jason, who was in the lead on a wide turn struck
the Judge and his planes propeller wrapped itself
around Frank’s glasses lanyard taking some time to
unravel and costing Jason the heat.

Bob Sheldrake emerged as the final winner after the
carnage which left only one of the three models still in
action at the end. He was awarded the prize of a Lipo
bag which was provided in association with Brentford
models.




